October 28, 2015

The Stonington Board of Selectmen held a special meeting on this date at the Stonington High School Athletic Fields at 3:00 p.m. Present were First Selectman George Crouse, Selectman Rob Simmons and Selectman Michael Spellman. Also present were members of the public.

(1) Call to Order

Mr. Crouse called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m.

(2) Comments from the Public

None

(3) Commendation

Stonington High School Girls' Cross Country Team

The Board of Selectmen presented the girls with a commendation in recognition of a wonderful season which led the team to being the ECC Medium Champions and the ECC Overall Championship winner. Each of the Selectmen congratulated the girls and wished them good luck at the upcoming State Championship meet.

(4) Comments from the Public

None

(5) Comments from the Selectmen

None

(6) Adjourn

There being no further business to come before this Board, the meeting was adjourned at 3:15

George Crouse, Jr.

Recording Secretary